
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF THE  

SINGLE FAMILY DESIGN BOARD  
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the December 21, 2009 Full Board and the  

December 28, 2009 Consent Calendar meetings are canceled.   

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held 

Monday, January 4, 2009 at 3:00 p.m.  
 

CITY OFFICES ARE CLOSED 
DUE TO AN UNPAID LEAVE OR FURLOUGH 

FOR CITY EMPLOYEES 
 

FROM DECEMBER 21, 2009 
THROUGH JANUARY 1, 2010 

 
Offices will reopen on Monday, January 4, 2010 

For more details, visit the City’s website at 

www.SantaBarbaraCA.gov/Government/Finance/Unpaid_Furlough/ 
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